

# Rokesly Junior School



Newsletter No.5 15th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

The first parents' consultations for this academic year are on Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> and Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> November please remember to book your appointment online if you haven't already done so.

There will be an opportunity for you to sample some of the dishes that are available on the current school menu in the school dining hall between 5pm and 7pm on Wednesday 20th November. There is no need to book for the food tasting, just go along to the dining hall.

Yours faithfully,

**Bola Soneye-Thomas** 

Headteacher

#### Mr Keeler is on the mend

I am delighted to say that our teacher who was taken ill last week has now been discharged from hospital and is at home recovering.

#### **PSA**

Thank you to Lara and all the members of the PSA and school community that helped to make the International food evening another successful event, by contributing food and/or serving food or attending the evening.

# Reminders

We still are taking donations for the local foodbank. This time of the year is particularly difficult and any donations are welcome.



2019 - 2020

**Autumn Term 2019** 30/8/19—19/12/19 **Half Term 2019** 

21/10/19—25/10/19

**Spring Term 2020** 06/01/20—03/04/20 **Half Term 2020** 

17/02/20—21/02/20

Summer Term 2020 20/04/20—20/07/20 Half Term 2018 25/05/20—29/05/20

#### **TAD DAYS**

Friday 30/08/19 Monday 02/09/19 Monday 28/10/19 Monday 01/06/20 Monday 20/07/20

## **School Meals Costs**

**Autumn Term** 

1st half £83.30 2nd half £93.10 **TOTAL £176.40** 

**Spring Term** 

1st half £73.50 2nd half £73.50 TOTAL £ 147.00

**Summer Term** 

1st half £58.80 2nd half £83.30 TOTAL £142.10



#### Visits/Visitors

Architects from RIBA came into school yesterday to work on the project with year 5 pupils as part of their topic on Ancient Greece



# **Masked Crusaders**

Thank you for your support with the Idling Engines campaign. Our involvement as a school is to raise awareness about the effects of engines that are left idling especially just outside our school. I hope that we were successful in drawing the issue to your attention. I am certainly more aware of it now whenever I drive.

Well done and thank you to the parent team that spearheaded the initiative





# **School Council**

Thank you and well done to the school council for organising the fundraising event for Children in Need today. Thank you to parents/carers and staff for supporting the event.